Michael Hagar

The State of Washington must cease issuing any permit that allows the disposal of sewage sludge in
any form on homes, farmland, forestland or parkland. As a local farmer and avid outdoorsman in the
Inland Northwest, we should not have to bear the cost burden of waste disposal. Find a better and
more sustainable way other than emptying peoples medicines and wastes cheaply to attract
unsustainable growth.



